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DATES TO REMEMBER 
Walking Group meets from 8:15 to 9:15 on Tues­
days at Lake Anne Church. Bridge Club meets at 
1 :30 on Wednesdays at Tallwood. 

OCTOBER 
Wed., Oct. 3, 1 :30, History Club 
Wed., Oct. 3, 1:30, Fiction Writers Club 
Wed., Oct . 3, 2:00, Special Events Committee 
Fri., Oct. 5, 10:00, Program Committee 
Wed., Oct. 10, 1:30, Book Club 
Wed, Oct. 10,2:00, Special Event 
Fri., Oct. 12, 10:00, Reston Support Committee 
Sat, Oct. 13, 2:00, Special Event 
Wed., Oct. 17,2:00, Special Event 
Fri., Oct. 19, 10:00, Board meeting 
Fri., Oct. 19, 2:00, Special Event 
Wed., Oct. 24, 2:00, Special Event 
Fri., Oct. 26, 9:00, Bus Tour Special Event 

NOVEMBER 
Fri., Nov. 2, 9:00, Bus Tour Special Event 
Fri ., Nov. 2, 10:00, Program Committee 
Wed, Nov. 7, 1 :30, History Club 
Wed., Nov. 7, I :30, Fiction Writers Club 
Wed., Nov. 7,2:00, Special Events Committee 
Fri., Nov. 9, 10:00, Reston Support Committee 
Fri., Nov. 9, 8:15, Bus Tour Special Event 
Sat, Nov. 10,2:00, Special Event 
Wed., Nov. 14, I :30, Book Club 
Fri., Nov. 16, FALL TERM ENDS 
Fri., Nov. 16, 10:00, Board meeting 
Wed., Nov. 21 and 28, 10:00, Investment Forum 

DECEMBER 
Wed ., Dec. 5, 12, 19, 1O:00, Investment Forum 
Wed., Dec. 5, 1 :30, History Club 
Wed., Dec. 5, 1:30, Fiction Writers Club 
Wed., Dec. 5, 2:00, Special Events Committee 
Fri., Dec. 7, 10:00, Program Committee 
Wed., Dec. 12, I :30, Book Club 
Fri., Dec. 14, 10:00, Reston Support Committee 
Fri ., Dec. 14, WINTER CATALOG MAILED 
Wed., Dec.19, 9:00, REGISTRATION BEGINS 

NOTE: The LRI office will be closed on Nov. 22 
and 23 and December 24, 25 and 31. 

President's Letter 

You are going to be seeing more publicity about our LRI in 
the coming months. That's because we want to get the word 
out to more people in the community about the excellent 
academic and social program we offer seniors. 

Kathryn Russell is the new Chair of the Publicity Com­
mittee, and she has already started providing infonnation 
about LRI to newspapers and other media. LRI will have a 
booth at the Fairfax City Fall Festival on October 13, where 
we will have copies of the catalog and other material for 
those who express interest for themselves or their friends 
and family. (If you can help by spending a couple of hours 
at the Fair, please get in touch with Kathryn (703-323-0168, 
MKRussel@aoLcom.) 

There are other ways you can help introduce LRI to pro­
spective members. Show your copy of the catalog to friends. 
If they want to sit in on a class you're taking, invite them to 
join you after you check with the office to make sure the 
class is not full. Some special events are also open to 
friends, so keep those one-time things in mind, too. 

Have you seen the new color brochure with pictures of 
members and infonnation about LRI? A copy is on the bul­
letin board in the social room and at Lake Anne. If you want 
one to post at your church or club or other organization, ask 
the office. We also have members available to speak to your 
group. 

Let's all be on the lookout for ways to spread the word. 

Ed Mentz 

Broadening Horizons Together 

The Learning in Retirement Institute at George Mason Uni­
versity is a non-profit, affinnative action, equal opportunity 
institution and does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color or ethnic origin. It is a 50 I (c)(3) organization, and 
contributions are deductible to the ell:tent allowed bv law. 
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GMU Terminates Dial-Up Access to Non-GMU Web Sites 

GMU has announced that, effective October 
1, the University will no longer provide dial­
up access for students, faculty and staff 
(tenns that include all LRI members) to non­
GMU-hosted web sites. This means that, 
while you can continue to send/receive e-mail 
to/from any addressee, as well as access 
GMU-hosted web sites, you will need to sign 
up with another Internet Service Provider 
(ISP) ifyou want to access other web sites 
and have unrestricted access to e-mail (see 
next paragraph). The notice is posted at 
http://itu.gmu.edu/dialupends.shtml. For de­
tails, click the "FAQ" entry. 

In deciding whether you wish to continue 
to use your GMU account for e-mail (as well 
as access to GMU-hosted web sites), you 
should take into account the fact that GMU 
is drawing the attention of its Internet users 
to a recently issued Virginia directive stating 
that Internet resources paid for with State 
funds are not to be used for personal pur­
poses. The State directive is at http://itu. 
gmu.edu/internetpolicy/html. This guideline, 
which GMU considers applicable to LRI and 
its members, has been in force at GMU for 
several years but not previously emphasized. 
"Personal purposes" has not been defined 
but for LRI members presumably means pur­
poses unrelated to LRI or GMU. 

LRI holders ofGMU Internet accounts 
have two basic choices: 
1. Sign up with another ISP that will give 
you unrestricted access to the Internet. You 
might wish to do this if you use the Internet 
solely or primarily for personal purposes un­
related to LRI or GMU. However, even if you 
decide you want to use only one ISP, you can 
retain your GMU account so that you win not 
lose any e-mails sent to you while you make 
the transition to another ISP (see paragraph 
below about forwarding e-mail). 
2. Retain your GMU account for e-mail re­
lated to LRI and/or GMU and for access to 

-


GMU-hosted web sites and also sign up with 
another ISP for unrestricted access to the 
Internet. GMU accounts will continue to be 
available without charge. 

Ifyou decide to use another ISP for your e­
mail, you can "instruct" GMU to forward all 
incoming e-mail messages to your new ISP. 
You may find this helpful as an interim 
measure while you inform all your e-mail 
friends ofyour new e-mail address. Here's 
how to do it (courtesy of Virginia Monteeino, 
New Century College, GMU): 
1. Click on the Windows Start menu 
2. Then select "RUN" 
3. In the dialog box type: "telnet mason.gmu. 
edu" 
4. Type in your user name at the log-in 
5. Type in your password when prompted. (It 
won't show!) 
6. At the mason.gmu.edu> prompt type: 
"pico . forward " (Note: Leave a space between 
pico and the period. Pico is a text editor 
available on Mason.) 
7. Press ENTER 
8. Type the e-mail address where you want to 
forward your messages. For example: 
"username@aol.com" (Change "username" 
to your new e-mail name.) 
9. Press ENTER 
10. Press CTRL °(the letter 0, not zero) to 
save the file 
11. Press ENTER to confinn that you want 
to save the file under the name .forward 
12. Press CTRL X to exit Pico 
13. Log out of Mason by typing at the 
prompt: "logout" 

You can read these same instructions on­
line at: http://mason.gmu.edu/-montecin/ 
forward-mason-mail.htm 

Ifyou wish to save all of your mail, includ­
ing e-mail sent before the forward command 
was set, use the WS_FTP program to send 
your whole mail folder to your desktop, or 
anywhere else on your computer hard drive. 

http://mason.gmu.edu/-montecin
mailto:username@aol.com
http:mason.gmu.edu
http://itu
http://itu.gmu.edu/dialupends.shtml
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CONTIDBUTORSTO "FRffiNDSOF LID" 
The lists below show those who contributed during the current reporting period, June 15 through Sep­
tember 19, 200 L Those who donated during this period and whose contributions for the year 2001 
total or exceed $100 are shown as Supporters. There were seven anonymous contributors. Names of 
all Supporters and Donors for the year 2001 win appear in the January Tal/wood Times unless they 
asked not to have their names listed. 

Friends o[LRI SUP12.orters 
Barbara Achilles 
Robert Bohall 
Gordon Canyock 
Thomas Crooker 
Jeanne Daussin 

Isabelle Eitzel 
Beverly George 
Carl Johnson 
Lavonne Kern 
Allen Montecino 

Albert Nesuda 
CarlOpstad 
Robert Overholtzer 
Van Vanderwal 
Roland Vaughan 

Janie Walker 
Don Yesukaitis 

Friends o[LRI Donors 
George Agris 
Margaret Andino 
Paul Andino 
Renata Bardo 
Marvin & BaiJa Biennan 
Vincent Boylan 
Charles Bristor 
Marjorie Butts 
Marilyn Calves 
George Colter 
Madelene Colter 
Duane Dooley 
Dorothy Davies 

Anthony Drago 
William Forster 
June Foss 
John Frank 
James Galloway 
Albert Giles 
Beatrice Hale 
Karen Hamilton 
George Heatley 
Dorothy Johnson 
Barbara Jones 
Jean Kunz 
Roman Lotsberg 

Lydia Macdonald 
Robert McAner 
Edgar Mentz 
Murray Minster 
Audrey Moore 
Marvina Munch 
Mary Neiderer 
George Quin 
Elizabeth Renfro 
John Ryan 
Madeline Ryan 
Caryl Scarnbos 
Elaine Schwartz 

Paula Schwartz 
David & Gloria Sitrin 
Anne Solomon 
Raymond Solomon 
Edmond Sullivan 
Freeda Swope 
Flory Tarnanini 
Jack Underhill 
Sibyl Vanneman 
Clifford Warfield 
Marjorie White 
Robert Willard 

Closing Policy 
At its September meeting, the 
Board of Directors adopted the 
foUowing policy: LRi will be 
closed when Faiifax County 
schools are closed because ofin­
clement weather or extraordinary 
circumstances or as authOrized 
by the president. 

Directory Use 
When you pick up your copy of 
the Fall Membership Directory, 
please note the reminder that the 
Directory is intended for use 
solely within LRI by its members 
and staff and should not be repro­
duced, in form or content, for use 
outside LRI unless authorized by 
the president. 

Last Call for Photos 
The photography exhibit now in 
the Tallwood social room annex 
will be followed on October 22 
through November 16 with a 
group exhibit by LRI members. 
Delivery dates: Oct. 16, 17, 18 
from 1:00 to 2:00 or Oct. 19 from 
10:00 to 3 :00 in the social room 
annex. Flyers about the require­
ments are available at Tallwood 
and Lake Anne. Ifyou have ques­
tions, call Marvina Munch, 703­
356-7989. 

Hot Off the Press 
Volume ill of "The Poets of Tall­
wood," an anthology of82 poems 
by 18 members of the LRI Poetry 
Workshop, is available in the of­

fice at Tallwood for a donation of 
$5 to LRI. There are ten copies of 
the large-print edition. 

LRI's New Brochure 
Thanks to Janice Dewire for insti­
gating the creation of the new 
color brochure about LRI and to 
Michael Styles for working with 
GMU on the design and wording. 

Yard Work 
Ray Solomon has taken on the 
important task of improving the 
grounds around Tallwood. He 
needs help now with fall planting 
and general cleanup. Show your 
support by calling him to volun­
teer for a few hours of healthy 
outdoor work (703-569-4828). 



Welcome, New Members 
Janice Palenzuela 
Leni Pritt 
Duke Reid 
Jerry Remson 
Brenda Rugless 
Joan Salemi 
Rhoda Salen 
Rita Saxe 
Sue Schram 
Jean Stephens 
Josie Tucker 
Norma Udall 
James Walsh 
Pat Ward 
Richard Wensell 
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Marge Alia 
Maureen Allison 
Julianne Aquino 
Bill Baxter 
Patricia Bizier 
Shirley Bloomquist 

Babs Clare 
Carol Crain 
Kim Dobbs 
Alvera Dunn 
Abbie Edwards 
Marjorie Fleischmann 
Roger Garcia 
Edward Girod 
Elizabeth Girod 

LEARNING IN RETIREMENT INSTITUTE 
George Mason University 
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Fairfax, VA 22032-1028 

Paul Graham 
Peggy Graham 
Marilyn Hady 
Kay Ham 
Wilfiam Ham 
Karen Hamilton 
Mary Hind 
Carole Hogan 
Paul Johnson 
Joan Kenney 
Ramona Lampell 
Arlene Lapidus 
Paula Mathews 
Sang Ohr 
Elaine Paine 
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